Minutes of the Monday, May 13th, 2019
Winslow Park Commission Meeting
6:30 PM
@ Freeport Town Hall
As produced by Neil Lyman
Winslow Park Manager and Winslow Park Commission Secretary
In Attendance- Doug Reighley, Kim Swett, Susan Hazzard, George Connick, Pierre Shevenell, Neil Lyman
Absent- Robin Baron, Nancy Marquis, Lucy Lloyd, Karissa Davan,
Meeting convened at 6:30
The Minutes of the March Commission meeting were unanimously approved.( The April Meeting was canceled the day of due to a snow storm)
Old Business: 
· Neil Lyman gave a brief report on the new reservation system and opening status. He stated that the new system is working well and that reservation numbers look to be consistent with recent year’s growth.
· Neil Lyman gave a brief maintenance report
· A discussion was had concerning dogs in the park. Concerns included dog waste left on the ground and dogs loose in the road. A Motion was made by Doug Reighley to require dogs to be leashed in parking areas and on the main road from the gate to the end of the camping area. Pierre Shevenell seconded the motion a vote was taken with 5 in favor and 0 opposed.


New Business:

Other Business: 
· A brief discussion was had concerning accessibility at the park. It was decided that there should be handrails on the ramp to the beach and Neil Lyman informed the commission that there was still a plan to put handicapped spaces and a picnic area near the gate overlooking the beach. 

Public Comment: Non Agenda 
· Jim Hughes suggested the seasonal sites be rented via waiting list rather than lottery

Meeting Adjourned @ 7:30PM





